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February 21, 2017 

 

ADMINISTRATION – Marsha Hall 
 

Miscellaneous 
2017 Budget 

As promised in our expanded mid-year analysis provided to Council in August and our 2017 

Appropriations discussion in October, you will find under separate cover an explanation of the differences 

between our projected carryover balances and actual balances.  This explanation goes along with 

Ordinance 2017-006 adopted at your last Council meeting. 

 

SWACO 

SWACO has reduced the landfill tipping fee effective April 1, 2017.  Since we are a member of SWACO 

residents should expect to see a small decrease of $0.25 per month, reducing the $14.00 per month fee to 

$13.75.  

 

Executive Session 

Please consider an executive session for the discussion of imminent legal action. 

 

Meetings; Events 

Meetings/Events Attended: 

02/16 Touch base meeting with School Superintendent 

02/20 Meeting re. proposed fiber project 

 


